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March 26. 2010 
 
Mr.  Peter Monro 
32 May Street 
Portland, Maine  04102 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Monro: 
 
 Enclosed are, as per your request, the documents pertaining to 268 Spring Street. (CBL 056 I012) 

• March 19, 2010 Second Notice of Violation.  
• March 26, 2010 Notice of Intent to Prosecute. 

 
 Please call me if I can be of further assistance. 
 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Suzanne Hunt 
Code Enforcement, City of Portland 
874-8707 
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